
August 7, 2020

Michelle L. Phillips, Secretary
Public Service Commission
State of New York
Three Empire State Plaza
Albany, New York 12223

Dear Secretary Phillips:

Corning Natural Gas Corporation herewith submits for filing
one copy of the following statements to PSC No. 7 -Gas,
effective September 1, 2020:

MFC Statement No. 12

RDM Statement No. 11 

Very truly yours,

Charles Lenns
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